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The CSE department is happy to share that one of our final year girls team’s project has been 

selected under the topic “Sustainable Smart Society” for final round of “ACM 3rd National level 

Women Hackathon” organized by ACM-W (Title Sponsor), Ahmedabad University (Venue 

Sponsor), Oracle Academy ( Golden Sponsor) and TCS (Silver Sponsor). 

For this Hackathon, 500 projects were submitted from all over the nation, out of which 25 were 

shortlisted for the second round, based on the innovation of the projects and technology used of 

which, we were one among them. 

Our team from the department of CSE faced a technical SKYPE interview and handled complex 

questions from the technical panel. From the 25 shortlisted teams, our team AVANI made through 

the round and placed itself among the 10 selected teams for the final level. 

From the 500 projects submitted and through three rounds of filtration our team’s project made it 

through the top 10 of the nation. 

The other nine teams were from the following institutions- TKM College of Engineering (Kerala), 

Ahmadabad University (Ahemedabad-3 teams), Goa University (Goa), Netaji Subash University 

(Delhi), Amrita School of Engineering (Coimbatore), Veeramata Jijabai Tech. Institute. 

The final National level round was held at School of Computer Studies, Ahmedabad University, 

Gujarat on the 7th and 8th of October, 2018. 

The team ( Padma Pooja K.N, Sharanaa Fathima .S, Samyutha .J) along with their mentor left on 

the 5th of October to take part in the competition with the strongest support from our management 

.The team received their topic “HEALTH AND FITNESS” on the spot and started working at 

9:00am on October 7th , after a  24 hour long stretch of time combined with periodic panel 

presentation and constant implementations of changes asked by a team of judges, the team 

completed their project on the morning that followed, 8th October,2018. 

Despite heavy competition from all over the nation, our students proved their technical acumen as 

they gloriously won the best innovation award after a 40 minute review and interview by the jury. 

To add to our delight, on return, our Hon’ble Secretary sir and our beloved Principal appreciated 

and recognized our team with special awards and appreciation. 

This success owes its credit to the endless support of the management, our principal and the entire 

fraternity of Saranathan College of Engineering. We extend our heartfelt gratitude for the same. 

 
 



                  

                      

 

          


